Walster Cheryl 8 ko

From: HazSubCon.CEMHD5@hse.gov.uk

Sent: 10 April 2019 11:38

To: Development Control

Subject: FW: Planning Consultation - 19/00333/FULL FAO Simon Mounce
Attachments: ufm22.pdf

Dear Mr Mounce,

Thank you for your email of 8/4/19, seeking HSE's observations on planning application
19/00333/FULL for Application for full planning permission for the demolition and partial rebuilding
of the Earl de Grey public house; erection of link extension to Castle Buildings and the Earl de
Grey; external alterations to Castle Buildings; use of relocated Earl de Grey, Castle Buildings and
link extension for café or restaurant (A3) and/or drinking establishment (A4) and/or office (B1a);
the erection of a nine-storey hotel; new public realm and associated works, including landscaping,
car parking and servicing, and associated infrastructure at Land To The North Of Castle Street
And South-East Of Waterhouse Lane, Including Castle Buildings And The Earl De Grey Public
House Kingston Upon Hull HU1 2DA.

HSE is a statutory consultee for certain developments within the consultation distance (CD) of
major hazard sites and major accident hazard pipelines, and has provided planning authorities
with access to HSEs Planning Advice WebApp https:/pa.hsl.gov.uk.

| should therefore be grateful if you would arrange for HSEs Planning Advice WebApp to be used
fo consult HSE for advice on this application, to see if it lies within the CD of a Major Hazard Site
or Pipeline.

Should you or your colleagues need any additional help in using the new WebApp to obtain HSE's
advice on a proposed development, a central support service is available at
lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone on 0203 028 3708.

Many thanks

Amcnew Fodge

Andrew Hodge

Chemicals, Explosives and Microbiological Hazards Division - Unit 5 (CEMHDS5)
1.2 Redgrave Court

Merton Road

Bootle

L20 7HS

andrew.hodge@hse.gov.uk
Tel +44(0)2030283446

From: dev.control@hullcc.gov.uk [mailto:dev.control@hullcc.gov.uk]
Sent: 08 April 2019 12:53

To: HazSubConsent CEMHD5
Subject: Planning Consultation - 19/00333/FULL

Planning consultation Please see attached



